March 24, 2006
Dear Families and Friends,

It has been another busy week relative to our mission at Voices of September 11th and you, our members.  Your feedback on our VOICES 4 KIDS site has been fantastic – and with your help you will see the site continue to grow and evolve over time.  If you have not visited the site yet – please do so and, for those of you with children, include the kids too.

We have included updates on several important areas.  I ask that you pay particular attention to the Thread Project – One World One Thread.  The creators of the project are requesting items from 9/11 families, survivors and others impacted by 9/11 that will be incorporated in a tapestry for the 5th anniversary.  We are hoping that the 9/11 project will hang at our annual two day Commemorative events.  Note that the deadline for those who wish to participate.  VOICES is also launching a Connecting Survivors program – based on requests from many of you. 

I will close on an exciting Building Bridges program that my husband Frank and I are participating in this weekend in Barcelona, Spain.  Over 50 attendees from around the world have gathered with an objective of stopping terrorism.  We will provide more details in next week’s e-Newsletter – but we are optimistic about “Building Bridges” among like-minded citizens of the world.
Have a wonderful week.  As always, feel free to contact us at VOICES if we can be of any assistance.   
Warm Regards,

Mary Fetchet

